
Subject: Re: <no subject>
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2002 2:33 PM
From: Katya Garcia-Anton <kga@ikon-gallery.co.uk>
To: <kortun@netone.com.tr>

Dear Vasif

Just heard from Kutlug sounded so happy re the show with you! I am so pleased!! Sounded great.

Tell me more about this possibility of British something with the help fo BCouncil...Maybe we could work on this 
t'gether?

DO you know how I could get more info on the female photographer in your exhibition (opening show at time 
Biennal) who photographed semi mythical real situations - dancing lamb, slaughtering on a hlll etc... She is the 
wife of another artist (sorry I havent got your catal iwht me jsut now). Could you put me in touch with her, I am 
considering her for 2003 prog? And its quite urgent.

Best wishes

Katya

Katya Garcia-Anton
Curator, Ikon
1 Oozells Sq
Birmingham B1 2HS
tel: 00 44 121 248 0708

>>> <kortun@netone.com.tr> 02/19 1:20 pm >>>
Dear Katya, thanks you very much for the information, it really helps. 

Next week I open Kutlug's WWWW finally. We just took down Haluk Akakce's new
piece at platform, it was amazing. 

Let us please keep in touch, I have a green light from the BC to make something
substantial in Istanbul with British artists of course for 2003.

Best

Vasif


